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1 message

School Land Trust <Paula.Plant@schools.utah.gov> Thu, Jul 9, 2015 at 10:47 PM
Reply-To: Paula.Plant@schools.utah.gov
To: Larry Davis <larryd@emeryschools.org>

School Community Council Officers and Principals:

This email is to let you know that the School LAND Trust Plan approved by your school community council has
now been approved by your local school board. To view a copy of the School Plan for the upcoming school
year, click the link below. Please review it to be sure it reflects the decisions agreed to by your school
community council.

https://secure.utah.gov/slt-admin/public/approvedPlan.html?spid=2468

If you have any questions, please contact your principal. You may also contact your district or the School
Children's Trust that administers the School LAND Trust Program.

Thank you for your service on the council.

School Children's Trust

Utah State Office of Education
801-538-7764 Karen Rupp
801-538-7555 Paula Plant

This email was sent to larryd@emeryschools.org.
If you are no longer interested you can unsubscribe instantly:
http://utahinteractive.cmail2.com/t/r-u-akikiyk-drkrhhiudy-r/

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=28&ik=ba75a2d893&view=pt&search=inbox&th=14e764a39d392c4c&sim|=14e764a39d392c4c
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